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Parish Priest: Fr. Martin Stone (Mobile - 07783 452663) 
Fr. Brian Stevens (Retired) 

Email: newquay@prcdtr.org.uk   Website: www.mostholytrinity.co.uk 
Safeguarding Representatives: 

Jodie Roberts (MHT) 01637 851697 and Maggie Hill (OLSOS) 01872 553802 
safeguarding@safeguardingplymouth.co.uk 

Parish Secretary:  Jodie Roberts       Parish Admin Assistant:  Therese Chiswell 
Lower Tower Road, Newquay, Cornwall, TR7 1LS - 01637 851697 

Plymouth Diocesan Trust (registered Charity No. 213227) 
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Most Holy Trinity Catholic  Church, Lower Tower Road, Newquay, Cornwall, TR7 1LS 
 

Lanherne Convent, Chaplain’s House, St. Mawgan, Newquay, Cornwall, TR8 4ER 
 

Christ the King, Wheal Leisure Road, Perranporth, Cornwall, TR6 0EZ 
 

Our Lady Star of the Sea, 16 Trevaunance Road, St. Agnes, Cornwall, TR5 0SE 
 

 

REFLECTION 
 

 
Twenty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time – Year B 

 
In today’s Gospel Jesus heals a man who is deaf and has an impediment in his speech. Jesus takes the 
man aside, away from the crowd, he leads him to a place of quiet.  In this we are reminded that Jesus 
wants a personal relationship with each and every one of us.  He is not playing to the crowd.  It would be 
easy for Jesus to announce what he is going to do and then perform the miracle in front of everyone and 
receive great acclaim in the process.  He would surely get more people to believe in him.  
 
With this as the backdrop for my first weekend with you all, I am really looking forward to getting to 
know you all over the next few weeks as different communities but also individually, as we continue to 
journey forward through what still are some challenging times.    
  
As you might realise, I am still in the process of unpacking. But as we begin this new stage, I would like to 
take this opportunity to thank you all for making me feel so welcome since my arrival here a few days 
ago and thank you for bearing with me as I begin to unpack.  Change can be unsettling for us all but, as 
the Gospel reminds us, the relationships that we create and build upon with one another and with God 
can lead to amazing things happening in our lives.   
  
May God continue to bless you all.  
 

 

 

 
THE CATHOLIC PARISH OF NEWQUAY, 

PERRANPORTH AND ST. AGNES 
 5th September 2021 – Twenty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time (Year B) 
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Services 
                                                                                 

Sunday 5th September 
 

 Twenty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

MHT 8.30am  People of the Parish 
 

MHT 10.30am  People of the Parish 
 

CTK 4.00pm  People of the Parish 
 

OLSOS 6.00pm People of the Parish 
 

Monday 6th September 
 

 NO MASS 

   
 

Tuesday 7th September  Weekday Mass 
 

MHT 
 

9.30am Fr. Anthony O’Gorman Int.  

Wednesday 8th September  The Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 

MHT 
 

9.30am John Cowie Int.  

CTK 5.00pm Private Prayer 
 

Thursday 9th September 
  

 NO MASS 

 
 

  

 Friday 10th September  Weekday Mass 
 

MHT 
 

9.30am Holy Souls 

Saturday 11th September  Vigil of the Twenty Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

MHT 6.00pm People of the Parish 
 

 

We would like to offer a warm welcome 

to Fr. Martin Stone who is now our Parish Priest. 

May we all support him in whatever way 

we can and pray that his time with 

us will be truly blessed. 

 

 



 

NOTICES AND DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 
 

Please note that all Masses at  
Most Holy Trinity Church will continue to be celebrated in the Parish Hall.   

The reason for this is that the Church is having some major refurbishments. 
Mass will no longer be streamed online whilst Most Holy Trinity Church  

 are having these works carried out. 
 

Fr. Martin Stone will Celebrate Mass at Christ the King, Perranporth on  
Sunday 5th September at 4.00 pm and every Sunday thereafter. 

Our Lady Star of the Sea in St. Agnes will continue to have Mass Celebrated on Sundays at 6.00 pm. 
 
 

FACE COVERINGS MUST BE WORN FOR THE SAFETY OF US ALL 
 

Even though the final phase of COVID restrictions has been lifted, we have made the decision 
to keep some of the previous restrictions in place over the Summer period as the  

Covid numbers here in Newquay are currently very high.   
  We would ask you to continue to wear a mask at Mass under these circumstances, 

 as highlighted by Public Health Devon and Cornwall. 
We will continue to have our Stewards to welcome you at the weekend Masses. 

We will endeavour to respect social distancing while in the Hall and 
 we will continue to use a one way system where you enter through the  
reception door to the Parish Hall and exit via the back courtyard gate. 

 
Please bear in mind these contingences are our decision for our Parish –  

other churches may differ depending on their local environment. 
You will still be required to give your name and contact number to 

our stewards for “Track and Trace” reasons or you scan the NHS QR code  
in the entrances to our Churches or Parish Hall if you have downloaded the NHS App.  

 
Finances 

You will appreciate that whilst the church has been closed during the pandemic, our overheads are still ongoing. 
If you would like to make a donation then please do so by a cheque payable to: 

PRCDTR Newquay, Perranporth and St. Agnes RC Parish.   
Should you wish to contribute via standing order or Direct debit then please email Jodie on 

newquay@prcdtr.org.uk   Of course, if you are a taxpayer, to Gift Aid would be even more helpful to us. 
 

We would like to thank all those who have already sent generous amounts and who have set  
up standing orders to support us during these difficult times.    

We thank you for your ongoing support. 
 

N.B. Car Parking Free:  Saturday from 5.00 pm – 8.00 pm and Sunday 8.00 am - 1.00pm 
For all other times, all visitors must go to the Reception to register your vehicle and avoid a fine. 

If you have any issues with Parking Eye please come to reception first. 
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Please note all cheques to be made payable to:  PRCDTR Newquay, Perranporth and St. Agnes RC Parish 

 

                                                                                              COLLECTIONS                          
 

MHT CTK OLSOS 
Collections - £268.00 
Standing Orders - £207.08 

Collections - £90.11 
Standing Orders - £7.50 

Collections – £159.20 
Standing Orders - £41.25 

 (Thank you for your generosity  

 

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK 
 

Under the new General Data Protection Regulation that came into force on 25th May 2018,  

we are unable to list names of any sick family and friends without their prior consent.   

I ask you to pray for all who are sick or are suffering in any way.  

 

IF YOU REQUIRE A PRIEST IN AN EMERGENCY IN THE ABSENCE OF FR. ANTHONY, HERE ARE THE 

FOLLOWING NUMBERS FOR THE VARIOUS PARISHES IN CORNWALL (PLYMOUTH DIOCESE) 

 

BODMIN: 01208 72833 – Fr. Ciaran McGuiness   ST. AUSTELL:  01726 73838 – Fr. Michael Brandon  

 

FALMOUTH: 01326 312763 – Fr. Brian Kenwrick (Dean of Cornwall) 

 

TRURO: 01872 272291 – Fr. John Gilbert        NEWQUAY: 01637 851697 – Fr. Martin Stone 

 

PENZANCE: 01736 362619 – Fr. Philip Dyson 

 

ANDREW HENWOOD – FUNERAL DIRECTOR, 74 EDGCUMBE AVENUE, NEWQUAY 

TEL NO: 01637 851199 – athenwood@btconnect.com – henwoodfunerals.co.uk 

 
 

INFORMATION FOR SACRAMENTS 
 

PARISH REGISTRATION – New Parishioners to our Parish, please hand your details into the Office. 

 

BAPTISM PREPARATION – See Fr. Martin Stone 

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION – To be confirmed. 

 

CONFIRMATION - Year 6 Upwards  

 

MARRIAGE PREPARATION - Please contact the Parish Priest six months prior to your wedding date.  

 

WEDDINGS - CHURCH FEES £175.00 - REGISTRAR FEE - £55.00 (flowers and organist by arrangement) 

 

RCIA PROGRAMME/JOURNEY IN FAITH 
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